
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'abbjanice@gmail.com' <abbjanice@gmail.com>

Date: 3/3/2017 3:10:14 PM
Subject: Abbeville County Convention

Good afternoon,
 
My name is Hayden Grooms and I am contacting you on behalf of Lieutenant Governor Bryant. The Lieutenant 
Governor is interested in addressing the Abbeville County Convention, and would consider it an honor to be afforded 
the opportunity. Please let me know if this speaking opportunity is at possible so that we can move forward with the 
scheduling process.
 
Thank you for all that you do for the Republican Party.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Director of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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